
 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

 

As previously indicated, SARS is aware of issues with submitting disputes on eFiling that caused some 
disputes to be rejected. 
 
A fix was implemented on 13 May 2022 to address this matter. The team is working on resolving the 
remaining issues. 
 
SARS therefore advises,  that If you had submitted a dispute between 22 April 2022 and 14 May 
2022 ,  you check your dispute history on eFiling to verify if your dispute is reflecting as received or 
rejected. 
 
If the dispute is rejected, may you kindly submit this dispute to SARS again. 
 
SARS apologises for the inconvenience. 
 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE 

 

18  May 2022 

Please do not reply to this email. Replies to this message will be sent to an unmonitored mailbox. If you have any 

questions, visit the SARS website on www.sars.gov.za. 

Legal disclaimer:  

This email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to who it is addressed. If you have received this 

email in error, please delete the email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that 

disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly 

prohibited 

http://www.sars.gov.za/

